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During the period covered by this report, the manager of these stations resigned and has 

not yet been replaced.  The stations' outreach initiatives were led by the manager and the stations 

have no access to that information.  The position is being covered by the Director of Sales, who is 

committed to expanding the stations' outreach over the next twelve months. 

Also, during this period the stations added a recruitment team to the hiring process.  Due 

to a miscommunication between the recruitment team and the existing HR team, the notices for 

the Account Executive and Sr. Account Executive positions were not entered into the system used 

for circulation.  This issue has been resolved by instituting a standard operating procedure that 

places the responsibility for entering all such notifications into the system to specific individuals. 


